Mission Statement

All Saints Parish in Haverhill, an active Catholic faith
community of rich cultural diversity, was established in
the year 1998. As a community we commit ourselves to
being welcoming to all; recognizing the gift of life in
Christ; making prayer, Scripture, and the Eucharist
central in our lives; and promoting service by reaching
out to others in peace and love.

ALL SAINTS PARISH

120 Bellevue Ave., Haverhill, MA 01832
Telephone (978) 372-7721
Fax (978) 372-2085
Rectory Email: allsaints120@gmail.com

Reverend Christopher Wallace, Pastor
In residence, Father Joseph Thomas, BSO
Senior priest in residence,

Father Herbert Jones, O. Carm.
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“Since from you shall come a ruler,
who is to shepherd my people Israel.” - w26
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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! ) ot o e iy

This weekend we celebrate the Feast of the

Jesus comes not just as the Messiah for Israel, but

Epiphany. This great feast reveals the truth that

as the Savior for all humanity. In common DISCIPLESHIP
expression, we use the word “Epiphany” to mean a PﬁHWAY
sudden revelation of a new understanding. The '
arrival of the Magi from the east to adore the W
newborn king certainly was a revelation to all in & @
Israel. In this coming month of January, I wantto %8 ﬂ:"-':‘-."_—._..-"'"f"‘
highlight two very important things that can give g

us all new understandings of how to strengthen our MA N R

lives of Discipleship following Jesus.

The first opportunity is to come to a Fireside Chat. This is an intentional gathering of fellow
parishioners who meet to discuss questions about the future of our All Saints Collaborative. I've
been very grateful for those who have hosted Fireside Chats thus far. ’'m happy to say that in all
the gathering so far, many participants have had a sort of “mini-Epiphany”: that we can have a
parish event, that is held off the parish campus, apart from the regular sacramental schedule. This
is a key insight for Discipleship!

As your pastor, I both need and appreciate your feedback from the Fireside Chats. I will be
looking to have these run through January into February. Please consider hosting one!

Another great upcoming event will also allow us to participate in our growth in Discipleship this
year. On Saturday, January 26 we have the opportunity to join in the Disciples in Mission
workshop “Forming Disciples for Mission.” It will be held on from 9am-5pm at Sacred Hearts in
Bradford. If you want our All Saints parish to grow, please come to this workshop!

Some very valuable skills will be presented on how each of us can better share the Good News of
our Christian faith with others in this new year and beyond.

Finally, I would like to thank the Dan Cerat and the Seasonal Christmas choir for their great
performance on Christmas Eve. I would also like to thank Bill Cantwell and Joseph (the
carpenter!) Enaire for their generosity in constructing and funding a new outside manger for the
front of our Church. May each of us continue to become the Disciples of Jesus who invite
everyone to come and adore the newborn king with us!

God love you, Fr. Chris

Discipleship
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DISCIPLES
IN MISSION

A Workshop In Evangelization

9:00am-5:00pm
Hosted by Sacred Hearts Parish, Bradford

To register go to: disciplesinmission.com/workshops
All parishioners are invited to this session of New
Evangelization. Learn how to share personal testimony,
strategies to help form disciples, and develop an
understanding of what makes evangelizing parishes.
A plan for the future of our parish!




